


02 Diocese of Christ Our Hope | Year in Review 2022 

Introduction
 Growing Up and Settling In 

Greetings in the name of Jesus!

I am writing to you as my kids play in the next room. James, one, is chaos incarnate. Every toy we own

litters the ground in his wake. We find tupperware behind the couch, books in the bathtub. He’s thrown

more than one pair of shoes in the trash can…

Lydia, three-and-a-half, treats the playroom like a museum. She sits quietly to color pictures and arranges

her stuffed animals in a perfect circle for tea parties. She likes her building blocks to be symmetrical. The

differences from her brother are striking.

Some of that has to do with personality, but much of it has to do with age. Lydia was a wild one-year-old,

too. As she’s grown, she’s settled in. She’s discovered patterns. She’s learned the rhythms and structures of

our family.

Watching my kids play, I can’t help but notice parallels to the Diocese of Christ Our Hope.

This Year in Review chronicles an organization growing up and settling in. In 2022 we continued to

standardize and codify. We developed procedures and processes, we built out systems, and we created

new programs in an effort to define the rhythms and structures of our (diocesan) family. 

In the following pages you’ll find new outlets for leadership development. You’ll see new churches being

planted and more men and women pursuing a call to ministry. You’ll see a diocese growing through

baptisms and confirmations, and by God’s blessing, more funds devoted to mission expansion.

As you read, I hope you are encouraged. Join us in praising God for his faithfulness to us in 2022 and

waiting expectantly for what he will do in 2023.

I pray you enjoy a blessed Christmas and New Year.

The Rev. Dcn. Robert Hocutt

Communications Director




























